
From: DPE PS ePlanning Mailbox
To: DPIE PDPS Carter St 2020 Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct
Date: Monday, 28 September 2020 8:26:37 AM

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Saturday, 26 September 2020 12:10 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Mailbox <ePlanning@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct

Submitted on Sat, 26/09/2020 - 12:10
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: 
Last Name: 
Name Withheld: Yes
Email: 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Wentworth Point
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: Road access: There is no mentioning of the once proposed westbound offramp from the M4 onto
Hill Rd. This piece of infrastructure is important for access to Carter St and Wentworth Point. School: Carter
St/SOP will need a high school. An education campus K-12 should be built on this site instead similar to
Meadowbank. Homes: There should be no high rises (over 8 stories) west of Hill Rd (Haslams Creek Precinct)
because this precinct is so far away from the heavy rail and metro stations. There is also no bus routes on Hill
Rd or Parramatta Rd near the vicinity. Instead, some of this density should be transferred to the eastern end
where it is closer to the metro station.

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/CarterStreet
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